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Add caption here  
 

Happy holidays from our 
family to yours!  
 
Have a great holiday everyone! We will miss you over the holidays 
and look forward to seeing you after the break. Thanks for all of the 
hard work and the fun times over the 2023 year. Enjoy the time with 
family and friends.  

Special events  
 
• Winter Market- Dec 9 

• BBall Tournament- Dec 8,9 

• PAC Meet- Dec 14 

• PK trip- Dec 21 

• Turkey Bun Lunch- Dec 20 

 

 
Thanks for taking care of us, Ms. 

Mallia!   
 
 

“We wish 
everyone a safe 
and happy 
holiday!”  
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Indigenous Voices  
 
At CSS we have had students promoting language 
by placing some Cree words and phrases around 
the school. Also, we had many First Nations’ crafts 
at our recent winter market. We also celebrated 
sharing oral traditions and storytelling in Ms. 
Dixie’s English First People’s course. The library is 
getting a makeover with culture woven throughout. 
There is a lot of First Nations’ inspired artwork 
being led with Wayne’s guidance. 
 

 

  

 

Basketball Success at CSS!  
 

Sports’ News  
 
At CSS we played hard on the court during a few 
basketball tournaments. Our team is proving to be 
a challenge for any adversary. The boys and girls 
teams have been winning many games and 
proving their skills. The teams are thankful to have 
amazing coaches from school and the community 
including Jaslyn Dhaliwal, Andi Rivard, CSTL 
Brendan Laird, and Jess Daigneault. Thanks for 
everything you do!  
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Learning with Inquiry 

 

 

 

 

Office visits! Indigenous Crafts! 

  

Celebrating community and student 
leadership with a new logo!  Heads down and working hard…. 
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